
The Institute of American Indian 
Arts (IAIA) is proud of the IAIA 

community’s commitment to our
well-being and success 

during the ongoing COVID-19 
pandemic. Students, faculty, and 

sta�  have worked together to 
create and maintain a safe and 
healthy environment, fostering 
increased vigilance and vaccine
education—98% are vaccinated.

Watch a short video of students 
discussing the IAIA community’s 
support during the pandemic at 
www.iaia.edu/resilience.


